
Submitter: Rikki Ray 

On Behalf Of: NA 

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Since I moved to Oregon, I have always voted by mail. I live in Myrtle 

Creek/Canyonville and the drop off is very convenient for me. Since I was diagnosed 

with non-hodgkin's lymphoma, it makes it easier on me if I don't have to go to public 

places and stand in line.  Oregon has an excellent mail-in ballot system. Please don't 

dismantle it because other states are not confident in their balloting system.  I am 

afraid that the average voting percentage of the Oregon population will decrease 

dramatically if you do pass this bill. 


